
 

 

 

Kids, have you ever wondered what sorts of mischief your stuffed animals get into at night 

while you’re sleeping? Find out! 

The Central Florida Slug Club is offering to send your favorite toy to a magical night at 

Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry! Toys are often known for coming to life 

overnight, and this time they’re going to be off on a grand adventure! They will be sorted 

into a house just like Harry, Hermione, and Ron, and will get their very own unique 

wizarding wand from Ollivander’s!  

Please drop off your favorite stuffed pal at the Barnes & Noble, 

Waterford Lakes Town Center between 11am and 5pm on July 22nd. Our 

trusted professors will take down their names, their owner’s name, and a 

contact phone number. We will also ask a little about your friends for 

the Sorting Hat to take into consideration during their overnight 

adventure.  

Join us at 9am on Saturday, July 23rd to pick up your stuffed  

animals and see a fun recap of their overnight adventure at  

Hogwarts castle!   

Stuffed Animal Drop Off: Friday, July 22nd @ 11am-5pm 

Barnes & Noble Waterford Lakes Town Center                         

Kid’s Dept, on the stage 

481 N Alafaya Trail, Orlando, FL 32828 

Saturday Morning Pick-Up: Saturday, July 23rd @ 9am 

VFW Post #2093 

4444 Edgewater Drive Orlando, FL 32810                             

Light refreshments will be provided 

Admission: $5 suggested donation 

Donations will benefit the Grow a Library Drive by the Central  

Florida Slug Club and Universal Roof & Contracting. The Grow a 

Library drive will provide a brand new literacy classroom for UCP 

Charter School’s Pine Hills campus for children with cerebral palsy, 

autism, and other disabilities. 

 


